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Head Teacher: Miss T Cotchin BA(Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Dear Families,          27 May 2022 

RE: Year 5 and 6 girls netball club  

 

We would like to inform you that William Harding will be continuining to offer the netball club for years 5 and 6. It 

is a ‘free to join’ club offering the opportunity for the children to experience netball. During the half term we will 

be learning a variety of different skills whilst playing netball matches.  

 

If you have previously signed up for last term you will have to sign up again as it’s a new term.  

 

The club will run throughout Summer term 2 starting on Thursday 9th June. The club take place on Thursdays 

from 3:30 and will finish at 4:35. Pupils will be collected by Mr Rayner from their class rooms at the end of the 

day.  

 
We will plan to run the sessions on the key stage 2 playgound so children will need to bring their PE kit, sun hat, 
sporting trainers and will change in the changing rooms after school. They will not need to change back into their 
uniform after club. In accordance with our policy, we would ask that you give prior notice (written or by phone) if 
your child is NOT attending the club for any reason. This will help us to keep your child safe. 
 
To book your child onto the year 5 and 6 netball club, please fill in the relevant details by clicking the link below.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nJZ7rxRvMkSMhjkRLkXigDvVGEUPn9NPji-

CXJxdN3hUOVczUkdITUU0UVRWTk5OQ0xMRUc2N1RLNi4u 
 
Prior notice will be given if, for unforeseen circumstances, netball is cancelled. Please note that if the weather is 
particularly bad, club may need to be cancelled and so you will need to make alternative arrangements. If you 
would like your child to attend please click the link above and fill in the form. If you have any queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the number above.  
 
Remember places are limited therefore we will notify you to let you know if your child has managed to obtain a 
space.  
Pupils must be collected at 4:35 pm from the Year 5 and 6 gate.  
 
Yours Faithfully  
Mr Rayner  
Sports Coach   
William Harding School 
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